
 

CALLING ALL TRAIL DUSTERS 
& RAIL DUSTERS 

Save The Date! 

Our coordinators Bill Dickter, Lynn & Joel Ovadia and 

the Board of Directors are busy planning an evening on 

June 14, 2023 to celebrate the success of our class 

members and to welcome them into our Club.  Many of 

you have met them and acted as angels since September, 

2022 – and others of you have met them by reading their 

bios in the Dusty Trails over the past 3 months, either 

way, plan to join us. 
 

There will also be a Silent Auction with the money 

collected going to the Ronald McDonald Charities.  There 

will be a wide variety of items offered - certificates from 

restaurants, sports, museums, as well as health and 

beauty services. Bring your checkbooks and be ready to 

bid on some incredible offers and support this cause. If you choose to not 

participate in the Silent Auction, you can make a direct donation which will be 

forwarded to RMHC and they will issue a tax receipt.  

Doors will open at 6:30 to view and bid 

Graduation will start at 7:00 promptly 

If you want to join the committee and help to make this fundraiser a success, 

please contact Denise Kurtzer by cell 310-717-1981 
 

Further details will be forthcoming – dinner meet-up, desserts, and more - in the 

next month – but we want to give you lots of notice so you can put the event on 

your calendars! 


